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Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Submission Type
| am making a personal submission

Name

First name
Suzy

Last name
Yap

I would like my submission to remain confidential
No

Info

Email

Suburb/Town & Postcode
2007

Please provide your view on the project
| object to it

Submission

| am extremely concerned that the high density as planned for Blackwattle Bay will (a) increase motor vehicle traffic (b) increase the human traffic in an
area in which the road arteries are already small (b) changing the green landscape of Wentwor h park and black wattle bay/glebe foreshore and the
idea of having block casting a shadow over these commons.

I agree to the above statement
Yes





